
Universal Destinations & Experiences is exploring 
bringing a potential new theme park and resort 
experience to the UK.

We have spent the last several months undertaking feasibility 
and due diligence work as well as discussing the project with local  
and national stakeholders.

It will still be some time before any decisions are made on whether 
or not to proceed with the project, however we want to share our 
proposal with local communities.

Please note, while we recognise the tremendous excitement our 
developments bring, at this stage it is still too early in the process  
to know the possibilities of featured attractions and experiences,  
and so these do not form the basis of any materials.

UPDATE ON POTENTIAL 
THEME PARK AND RESORT 
PROJECT IN BEDFORD

To find out more, visit:  
universalukproject.co.uk



Public events 
We will be holding two public exhibition events for local residents, 
businesses and the wider community. We will not be sharing 
information about our proposals that is not already on the website, so 
if you would like to learn more, please visit: universalukproject.co.uk 

Please feel free to drop in on one of the dates listed below. Once you 
have had a chance to review the information pack on the website, we 
encourage you to provide feedback via the survey. The survey will be 
open until Friday 3 May 2024.

Get in touch
 Email: universalukproject@londoncommunications.co.uk

 Freephone: 0800 307 7141

 Visit: universalukproject.co.uk 

Saturday 13 April, 11am – 4pm
Kimberley College, Green Lane, Stewartby, MK43 9LY

Getting here

 Stewartby train station

  C5 bus

  Free parking

There is limited parking available which will be clearly signposted on Green Lane.

Tuesday 16 April, 4.30pm – 8pm
Bedford College, Modern Methods of Construction (MMC) building, 
Cauldwell Street, MK42 9AH

Getting here

 Bedford train station

  44 and MK1 buses

  Free parking

There is limited parking available which will be clearly signposted on Cauldwell Street. 
To save time, please use the public car parks on Melbourne Street or Duck Mill Lane, 
which are less than five minutes’ walk away.

If you have any specific access requirements 
which would better enable you to take part in our 
engagement in a different way, please let us know.


